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Welcome Message 

This week, our Year 10 pupils have been on work experience, we collected the diocesan icon 

and then passed it forward to St Christopher’s and our Year 9 pupils celebrated Mass at the 

Parish of St Mary and St Paul.  

 

Year 10 Work Experience Week 

This week has been 'Work Experience Week' for our Year 10 cohort. Pupils have taken part in 

placements to gain experience in areas they are interested in.  

We are proud of our Year 10 pupils who have engaged incredibly well with their placements. 

We have received lots of positive feedback about several of our pupils for their hard work and 

commitment during work experience week. Employers have stated: 

‘It has been a pleasure to have your pupil here, she is a credit to herself and the school.’ 

‘Your pupil has had a good week and has been able to help with lots of work tasks and 

activities.’ 

‘Your pupil has arrived in good time each day and has been very polite, courteous and well-

mannered.’ 

‘She's lovely and will make a fantastic worker in whatever career path she commits to. Your 

pupil says it's going well, she has found it very interesting and engaging.’ 

‘Glowing report, your pupil is getting involved in everything and really enjoying it.’ 

‘Very impressed - I would take him on as staff.’ 

 



 

Pupils who have stayed with us in school have been offered an array of 

workshops where they have considered a range of careers and taken part in 

different activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming all of our Year 10 pupils back to school next week.  

 

Annual Rewards Evening  

Rewards Evening will take place on Thursday 10th July, where 

we will be celebrating the outstanding achievements of our 

pupils. Your child will receive a letter of invite if they have won 

an award.  

We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our 

pupils.  

 

Icons 

This week, we received the Jubilee icons of the Visitation which has been held in school for 

three days to celebrate the year of Jubilee.  

The icons were collected from St Mary’s Dukinfield by pupil representatives from All Saints. 

We would like to thanks St Mary’s Catholic Primary School for their wonderful handover as 

well as their lovely pupils who led the liturgy.  

As part of our ongoing celebrations of the Year of 

Jubilee, Year 9 pupils have celebrated Mass at St 

Mary’s and St Paul’s Church. This was also where 

we completed the handover to St Christopher’s 

as the icon continues on its journey.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Pledges 

As part of the Jubilee year celebrations, our pupils have been working on their pledges during 

form time. The aim of the pledge is to create a whole school, long term commitment to 

building a fairer world. 

 

Year 6 Transition Day 

We are looking forward to welcoming our new Year 7 cohort next Thursday 3rd July. Our new 

intake will be experiencing some lessons, meeting their form tutors and watching a school 

production. Parents of the new intake have been sent a letter confirming all relevant details.  

 

Year 10 Updates 

Our Year 10 pupils will receive a letter next week from Mr Jones which explains some of the 

support we will be putting in pace as they transition into Year 11. Mr Jones has also created 

a video guide for parents and pupils which explains how pupils will be expected to complete 

independent revision.  

 

Pupil Leadership 

Head Pupils, Prefects and the School Council members will be announced during assembly 

next week. We look forward to welcoming these new members to our pupil leadership teams.  

 



 

Rewards: 

All Saints Achievement Points  

Here are the top 5 performing pupils this week: 

1. Harriet R - 7 Romero 

2. Julia O - 8 Assisi  

3. Poppy E - 9 Ward  

Here are the top performing forms this week: 

1. 7 Romero 

2. 8 Assisi    

3. 9 Ward  

Attendance: 

1. 7 Assisi - highest this week at 98% 

2. 8 Romero  

3. 9 Romero 

4. 10 Teresa   

 

The last day of school  

We will break up for summer on Friday 18th July. On this day, school will close at 1pm. Please 

ensure that your child has a way of getting home.  

 

Final message 

Thank you to all parents in our community for your continued support.  

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.   

Best wishes,  

Ms Gilligan 

 

 

 


